
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

CITY OF LEXINGTON, NORTH CAROLINA 
 

The City of Lexington’s proposed budget for fiscal year 2020-21 has been submitted to the City 

Council and is available for public inspection on the City’s website by visiting the following link 

or type the link into your internet browser: https://www.LexingtonNC.gov. The City Council will 

hold a public hearing on the proposed budget during its regularly scheduled City Council meeting 

on June 8, 2020 at 6:00 p.m., which will be held electronically.   

 

To listen to the meeting, you may do so by the following options: 

 

1. To access the live stream audio, visit the following link or type the link 

into your internet browser:  

http://lexingtoncitync.iqm2.com/citizens/default.aspx 

 

2.  Join by phone: (253) 215-8782 or (301) 715-8592 or (929) 205-6099 

 ID: 986 1692 2850 

 Password (if requested): 777088 

 

Persons wishing to speak on the proposed budget should sign up in advance by 4:00 p.m. on June 

8, 2020 by contacting Emily Michael at ERMICHAEL@LexingtonNC.gov or 336-248-3910. If 

unable to sign up by 4:00 p.m. you may participate in the public hearing per above Option 2, join 

by phone.  Please provide the following information: 

 First and last name 

 Address 

 Comment 

 Phone number  

Persons wishing to provide written comments on the proposed budget may do so by emailing 

CityAdmin@LexingtonNC.gov between the date of this notice publication and 24 hours after the 

closing of the public hearing. Written comments received by 4:00 p.m. on June 8, 2020 will be 

read into the record and comments received after 4:00 p.m. will be forwarded to City Council 

members prior to budget adoption. 

 

This the 26th day of May, 2020.  

Published: May 27 and May 28, 2020.    

 

        

                

BY:  Emily Michael, NCCMC 

               Deputy City Clerk 

https://www.lexingtonnc.gov/
http://lexingtoncitync.iqm2.com/citizens/default.aspx
mailto:ERMICHAEL@LexingtonNC.gov
mailto:CityAdmin@LexingtonNC.gov

